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Dear  
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information relating to school start and finishing times. 
 
You have requested the following information: 
 

1. The name of any primary or secondary school maintained by your local 
authority that has altered the length of its school day since 1st May 2015. 
 

2. The nature of the change to the school day, for example: 
 

a) whether it has been lengthened or shortened and by how long; 
b) whether it applies to just one day of the week or to all days. 

 
3. The date the change in the length of the school day took effect. 
 
In addition, please could you provide the same information for other state schools 
within your council’s area that are not local authority maintained.  However, I 
appreciate that this information may not be collected centrally by you. 
 

We do not hold this information and are therefore advising you as per Section 1(1) of the 
Act. 
 
You may wish to contact schools directly for this information.  Their contact details can be 
found at the link below: 
 

http://www.coventry.gov.uk/schoolcontactdetails 



 

 
Should you wish to make any further requests for information, you may find what you are 
looking for is already published on the Council’s web site and in particular its FOI/EIR 
Disclosure log, Council's Publication Scheme, Open Data and Facts about Coventry. 
 
If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our 
response.  Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt 
of our response to your original request – email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk 
 

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information 
Commissioner, who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email casework@ico.org.uk. 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

 
Project Support & Operational Finance Officer 




